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  21st January 2020, 

Dear Year 2 Parents/Carers, 

Re: Black Country Living Museum Trip – Year 2 on Thursday 6th February 2020 

During the Autumn term; the children thoroughly enjoyed learning all about life as a Victorian child as 

part of their History lessons. 

In order to further enrich this knowledge, we are pleased to announce that a trip has been organised to 

visit the Black Country Living Museum. This trip will offer a wonderful opportunity to consolidate and 

deepen their understanding in a fun and practical way.  It will take place on Thursday 6th February 2020 

(during normal school hours). 

At the Black Country Living Museum, the children will: 

• Visit the streets of the canalside village 

• See the authentic shops, houses and workshops 

• Take part in three guided activities:  School Lesson, Houses and Homes and Toys in the Past 

The cost of the trip will be £12.79, which covers the cost of travel and entry. 

For this trip, please provide the following: 

• A nut-free packed lunch for the day (which complies with our vegetarian policy); as the children 

will be responsible for carrying their items for the duration of the trip, it is advisable that their lunch 

is provided in a disposable bag so that they are free to enjoy the remainder of the activities 

• Wear school uniform 

• Suitable clothing (e.g. waterproof coat etc.) - subject to weather conditions. 

We look forward to receiving payment and confirmation on ParentPay no later than Thursday 30th 

January 2020.  

Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Year 2 Team 
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